
 
 

 

  MORNINGTON PENINSULA BRANCH 
 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 
 

The Annual General Meeting of the Mornington 

Peninsula Branch will take place on 

 

Thursday 24 OCTOBER 

 

AT 

McCrae Homestead 

11 Beverley Road McCrae 

Commencing at 

11.30am 

 

 

Following the AGM Reports and Election of Office 

Bearers, Members are invited to join the committee 

for a light luncheon and a talk delivered by 

Judy Walsh titled ‘why van diemen’s land’ 

exploring the reason for 

Lt. Collins taking the settlement south rather 

than north in 1804 

 

 

ALL WELCOME 

 

 

ENQUIRIES AND PROXY FORMS 

AVAILABLE ON APPLICATION  

 

PLEASE NOTE: IF YOU ARE A PAID UP MEMBER OF THE 

NATIONAL TRUST (VIC) AND RESIDE ON THE MORNINGTON 

PENINSULA YOU ARE AUTOMATICALLY CONSIDERED A 

MEMBER OF THE MORNINGTON PENINSULA BRANCH. 

NO SEPARATE MEMBERSHIP IS REQUIRED. 

 

RSVP appreciated for catering purposes 

jwa45664@bigpond.net.au or 0407 099 855 

mailto:jwa45664@bigpond.net.au

